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Calendar: 

 
CWCA Club Meeting – Dec. 4 – Annual Holiday party & Open Carve meeting at Bristol Carousel 
Museum, 10 am to 2 pm.  Bring light snacks to share; and a grab bag gift if you want to participate in 
the gift exchange (best if it’s something you created). 
                      
Open Carving Night – Dec. 7   7-9 pm at Bristol Carousel Museum; and every second Wednesday. 

Wood Show – Jan.13-15, sticks & demo.  Details to come. 
 

For additional info on a calendar events, check club web site at www.ctwoodcarvers.org. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

   

 

Currently Serving CWCA Officers: 

President Leo Hein 860-675-5473 Secretary Dan Holiday 860-620-2255 
Treas.        Michael Audette 860-388-7874 Newsletter Mike Schulde 860-379-5805 

Membership  

 

Treasury 

 

Mark Austin  

 

balance is  

860-283-2177 

 

$2,240.36 

Web Liaison  Lynda Zibbideo         203-686-1207 

 

 

    
                             Introduce your club to potential new members.  Checks should be made to ‘CWCA’ & mailed with form 
to: CWCA Membership, 258 Campville Rd, Northfield, CT 06778  

Name _______________________________________________ New Member?   □ Yes 

Address __________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________  Email __________________________________ 
 

November Meeting 

        

      

    

 

 

Greetings! 
 
The “Novice Project” is moving forward in hopes that it will be building 
momentum. Volunteers are needed to run this phase of the program and 
remember that carving is about ALL forms of carving and that includes the 
making of a knife and proper sharpening.  It’s a lot easier to carve with a 
sharp knife and safer!! 
 
Thank you to all members who spent a gorgeous day out in the fresh air 
stripping sticks!! All 53 of them were done in record time, completing them 
will be at our December meeting, along with our annual “Holiday Gathering.”  
Remember our December 4th meeting, 10a.m-2pm. (being held at the New 
England Carousal Museum 95 Riverside Ave) will be our Annual Holiday 
Gathering!!  Be part of our Gift Swap! Bring a wrapped self-carved item, then 
pick a number and see what a surprise awaits you!  Also bring a food item to 
share, whatever your fancy is, and share the great refreshments and carving 
company!!  
 
Just a reminder, Dues are due!! The New Year looks to bring changes with 
Covid19 hopefully behind us and still moving forward from the wake of it.  If 
you have any ideas please step forward!! And as always….Remember sharp 
tools, clean cuts and safety!! 
 
Have a safe and Happy Holiday Season!! 
The Pres  

 

 

Late-Breaking News 

CWCA member becomes 

first underwater spoon 

carver !!!!  

http://www.ctwoodcarvers.org/
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M. Schulde, 126 Goose Green Rd., Barkhamsted, CT  06063 
In memory of Joseph Kellaher: 

1936-2022 

 

 
 

 

Joe had a passion for woodcarving, making ornaments for his 
family and friends every Christmas and donating the results of his 
craft for fundraisers. He travelled across New England to attend 
meetings of the Connecticut Woodcarvers Association and the 
Green Mountain Wood Carvers where he could “make chips” with 
fellow carvers.   

Joe was a very dedicated member who handled the coffee and 
doughnuts for years.  While his health and mind have been failing 
him for years, he always remembered us and looked forward to 
our meetings.  He will be missed. 

     

In Memory of  

Joseph Kellaher 

1936-2022 


